
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Schedule F of the 2025 Fees and Charges By-law 

 
Public Budget Meeting #1 (Special CW – 

Budget) – December 4, 2024 

Public Budget Meeting #2 (Special Council – 
Budget) – December 17, 2024 

 
Take notice the City of Vaughan will consider proposal to update fees in Schedule F 
of the 2025 Fees and Charges By-law. 
 

The Public Budget Meeting #1, Special Committee of the Whole, will take place on 
Wednesday, December 4 at 7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers, 2nd Floor. 2141 
Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, Ontario L6A 1T1. 

 
The Public Budget Meeting #2, Special Council, will take place on Tuesday, 
December 17 at 8:00 p.m. in Council Chambers, 2nd Floor. 2141 Major 
Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, Ontario L6A 1T1. 
 

The Council Chamber is open to the public. Any member of the public may attend 
the meeting in person or via electronic participation to make an oral submission. If 
you wish to speak to this item, please pre-register by completing an online 
Request to Speak Form, contacting Access Vaughan at 905-832-2281 or 
clerks@vaughan.ca by noon on the last business day before the meeting. 
 
Alternatively, written submissions may be e-mail to clerks@vaughan.ca and must 
be received in the Office of the City Clerk no later than 12:00 noon on the last 
business day before the meeting in order to receive advance circulation. 

 
Information outlining the proposed fee changes, the rationale for those changes, 
including the costs of administering and enforcing the Building Code Act, will be 
provided at no cost to any person who makes a request through the Building 
Standards Department. (Buildingstandards@vaughan.ca) 

 

Dated November 8, 2024 Todd Coles, City Clerk  
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1  
 
Telephone: 905-832-8504 
clerks@vaughan.ca 

mailto:clerks@vaughan.ca

